
March  , 2020 

 

Cynthia A. Pasch, AICP 

PNC Building 

200 East Broward Boulevard, Suite 1800 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

 

RE: Declaration of Unity of Title, Official Records Book 37298, Page 1710 

Dear Ms. Pasch, 

Please be advised that the City of Pembroke Pines has no objection to your client terminating the 

Declaration of Unity of Title (reference folio(s) 5140-09-20-0010 and 5140-09-19-0011).   The Pembroke 

Pines City Commission provided this direction at the March 4, 2020 City Commission meeting.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Charles F. Dodge 

City Manager, City of Pembroke Pines 

 

 

  

  

 

 


